
 
 
 
My name is Forrest Ortega and I am a current resident of the Mount bachelor II Oxford 
House in Redmond Oregon. I I'm also an alumni of the Jnoonan Oxford House in 
Springfield Oregon. I am against House Bill 2239. I believe that the OHI should be on 
the same level as the Narrs certification. Oxford is an established part of the recovery 
community for the last 50 years with proven success and its Democratic process and 
ability to allow residents the opportunity for growth and dependability upon other 
recovering individuals. It is crucial that there be options for us as recovering addicts and 
alcoholics to ensure a greater amount of success and sobriety. My email is  
 forrestortega73@gmail.com. 
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